Anthea DexterCooper

From: Huber, David <David.Huber@vermont.gov>

Sent: Tuesday, November 29, 2022 9:33 AM

To: Anthea DexterCooper; Szczukowski, Zach

Cc: Michael O'Grady; Charlene Dindo; Giguere, Cary; Dwinell, Steve
Subject: RE: Pesticide rule

Hi Anthea,

Do you want the request from us on letterhead or will an email suffice? | see that we are already on the agenda for the
request.

If an email suffices, then AAFM requests an extension of the eight-month adoption deadline until December 18, 2022.

Thanks,
Dave



